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Iowa ACAC has contracted with College Fair Automation to make the college fair experience more productive for your students. Here is how it works:
 

Students will pre-register from any computer with internet access before they go to the college fair.
 

Why should students pre-register?
Maximize Students’ time at the fair
• Students can visit more colleges / universities
• Students provide information one time
• Information is accurately and quickly captured
• Paper free, environmentally friendly solution
 

The benefits of online student registration 
Students register online for the fair. Entering the information one time allows the student to elaborate on special interests, extra-curricular activities, and accomplishments. 
 

After completing the online registration the student will print and bring the barcoded pass to the fair. College representatives scan the barcode to receive student data that is always correct, complete and legible. As the student takes the barcode from booth to booth, he/she will have more time to discuss academic information, background and future goals with the college representatives.
 

What happens with the student data?
It is only available to the colleges/universities the student has scan their code. If a student does not have anyone scan their bar code NO ONE will get their information. The student lists are deleted from the College Fair Automation system approximately 60 days after the fair.
 

Students have total control of the bar code. If they want to receive information from a certain college/university they can have them scan their code. If they don’t want information sent to them but just have questions about a college/university, they don’t have to have their bar code scanned. 
 

If a student registers on-line and then chooses not to have any colleges scan their bar code that’s ok. It is entirely up to them. 
 

 

How can you help?
Schedule meetings with students to prepare for the fair and encourage them to pre-register at www.gotocollegefairs.com
 

You will be able to track your student registration numbers at www.gotocollegefairs.com/counselor to be sure everyone is ready for fair day. This website is for your information ONLY. Please do not give this out to students.
  

If you have questions, contact Erik Ryan, College Day/College Night Chairperson. 319-368-6460 or eryan@mtmercy.edu. 
